
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses stability, transform it to sustainable stability
with Al-Fayadh

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the head of the Popular

Mobilization  Commission,  Mr.  Falih  Al-Fayadh  on  17/7/2023,  and  discussed  the  political

landscape development in Iraq, and ways to support the government. His Eminence affirmed the

importance of providing the appropriate atmosphere and helping the government implement its

program. H.E. held everyone responsible to preserve stability in all of its forms and transform

it into sustainable stability.

H.E. affirmed services and job opportunities in addition to directing budget opportunities in

what reflects the service and living reality of the Iraqi citizen, calling to legislate laws

that are in direct contact with citizens and laws that can contribute to consolidating and

strengthening the political system.


